
9. INTRODUCTION TO THE ‘SAFE CYCLING TO SCHOOL’ PROJECT

The Board received a report of the ‘Safe Cycling to School’ project involving Papanui High School.

The Chairperson asked that the closing of Vagues Road at Northcote Road be considered.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


